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Why You Should Make Recurring Gifts 
Help provide consistent, enduring support. 

Make a big impact year-round. 
   

Have you thought about ways you can help provide enduring support to AANA's professional 

education and training programs? Introducing NEW recurring gifts – a donation opportunity that 

supports lasting changes in educational scholarships, research, innovation and more for the 

current and future generations of Orthopaedic Surgeons. 
   

When you give monthly or quarterly, you become in charge of the impact you create. This form 

of giving is one of the most effective ways to provide meaningful support on a regular basis. 
   

Why Become a Monthly/Quarterly Donor? 
 

 

As Orthopaedic Surgeons, this is your opportunity to share a commitment to advancing 

minimally invasive surgical education. Practice this commitment through monthly giving. 

 

 
 

BECOME A RECURRING DONOR
  

 

 
  



 

NEW! Foundations in Arthroscopy Scholarship 
The AANA Education Foundation is excited to be offering three scholarships for PGY2 and 

PGY3 Orthopaedic Residents to attend the AANA Foundations in Arthroscopy Lab Course 

January 19-21, 2023 in Rosemont, Illinois. Scholarships include course registration and up to 

$500 in travel reimbursement. Learn more and apply. 

 

Fall Shopping? Turn to AmazonSmile 
Planning on using Amazon for your fall décor shopping needs? Get ready for fall AND help 

AANA by participating in the AmazonSmile program. By selecting AANA as you designated 

charity, Amazon donates 0.5% of your eligible purchases to AANA. Start shopping. 
  
  

   

 

  

 

 

  

AANA Traveling Fellowship Program 
The AANA Education Foundation is proud to help fund the AANA Traveling Fellowship Program with 

generous donations from individuals and corporations like you. This important program affords 

selected Orthopaedic Surgeons a unique and invaluable opportunity to forge new relationships, learn 

the latest arthroscopy techniques and cherish memories for years to come. Applications for the 2023 

journey are now open! The program will culminate at AANA23 in New Orleans. Learn more. 
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